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 Conditions have returned to normal due to recent weather 
EMS 
Å Metal wall panel installation is complete 
Å Roof installation is 50% complete 
Å Light gauge wall framing is near completion 
Å Fire sprinkler main lines are almost complete and branch lines are in 
 

Patient Wing 
Å The underground plumbing began this week, and should be complete next week 
Å Oxygen line relocation work was completed with final tie-ins Thursday night 

 
MOB 
Å Beam reinforcement is substantially complete 
Å Excavation for foundation is almost complete ® progress is slowed by underground rock 
Å Forms and rebar are in place for about half of the foundations 
Å Elevator pit and stem wall beneath wall separating new and old building have been poured 
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Roof is halfway complete, and branch lines for 
fire sprinkler are in 
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EMS 
Å Complete roof installation 
Å Application of exterior stucco 
Å Overhead HVAC ductwork and electrical conduit 

 

Patient Wing 
Å Any necessary closures in the parking lot will be coordinated with the hospital as construction activities interfere  
Å Completion of underground plumbing next week with underground electrical to follow right behind it 
Å Building slab will be poured after completion of underground plumbing and electrical 
Å Structural steel erection following the slab in the next several weeks 
 

MOB 
Å Finalizing of structural reinforcement 
Å Forming and pouring remaining foundations for new building 
Å Underground plumbing and electrical following completion of foundations 
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Underground plumbing is moving along 


